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The organization was created in October 1999 to collect, preserve and provide 

access to historical items from the gay, lesbian, bisexual and transgender 

community; to encourage education and research for anyone (regardless of race, 

ethnicity, sexual orientation, age or religion) interested in learning about any 

aspects of the glbt community and to sponsor meetings for communication and 

display of collected materials.  

Our first exhibit, which was our first official Pride Event, spanned approximately 3 “Decades of Pride”. We also participated as an entry in the Pride Parade 2000. 

On Veteran’s Day, November 11, 2000, we opened our second exhibit. “Scouts, 

Sports and the Military.”  We participated in EMPOWER 2000 by having a 6-

wall ‘mini-museum’ exhibit which was an extension of  the “Scouts, Sports and 

the Military”  exhibit showing at that time.

We participated in Pride 2001 by hosting an event in our new location at 1609 W 

Main #4 by presenting our third exhibit: “ON STAGE – Past to Present” in

conjunction with taking in materials for a Time Capsule which we scheduled to be 

sealed at EMPOWER 2001 We then participated in EMPOWER 2001 with another 6-wall ‘mini- museum’ exhibit displaying copies of all the items we had collected for the Time Capsule project which we closed at the end of the day. 

Closing “ON STAGE – Past to Present” at the end of 2002, we immediately presented a 2003 exhibit, “Art for Art’s Sake” which depicts the various forms art can take in our community, from canvas to decorated boots.  We also participated in the Silver Anniversary Pride Celebration by holding an event at Theatre Suburbia, a play with a gay/military theme, which also included a small satellite exhibit in the theatre’s lobby for the full run of the play. We also participated in the Parade and our small all-volunteer made float won the “SILVER CELEBRATION – Best interpretation of theme” award. 

.
Despite the very short time we have been in existence, we have already mounted exhibits and invited the public in to view them.  We have participated in community activities to the best of our abilities.  We have had an ongoing satellite exhibit at the Houston Gay & Lesbian Community Center for 2 years. We have had 2 satellite exhibits in the lobby of Theatre Suburbia.  We have also done 2 History Programs, one of which sponsored for us by SLAGH, in an effort to bring our history to life and to give people a chance to ask questions of those who were there.  We have collected items for and sealed a Time Capsule…closed in 2001, to be opened in 2026. We have met with H.A.T.C.H. concerning the opening of the Capsule at the appropriate time. They seemed excited about the prospect of taking on the project and would like to work with us, since the kids in the group today will be the adults opening it tomorrow.

We feel our most important accomplishment was the move into a more permanent location in 2001… in the heart of Montrose & the museum district.


